March 2023 Message from David Rankin, Founder &amp; President, on behalf of the Peregrine team
As we look forward to winter surrendering its grip, Peregrine has been busy with a number of projects that we are looking forward to announcing.
As you may have read in some of the trade press, Mexico has increased its enforcement of several equipage mandates for aircraft operating in their airspace. Our AML STC for the Curtiss Wright Fortress recorder is an economical solution to meeting the FDR requirement. The system and STC are available exclusively from Texas Aerospace Technologies. We will soon be announcing an expanded approved model list to make this STC a solution for even more aircraft types. For more information, read this update on our solution for the Mexican airspace.
We are pleased to be working with Curtiss Wright and SoCal Jets on this project. We look forward to discussing how Peregrine can address your engineering and certification projects with you!
Not only can you count on Peregrine's expertise in developing accurate and thorough engineering and documentation, but your aircraft can return to service even more quickly.  No matter the complexity, we are eager to deliver solutions to manufacturers, shops and operators accurately and at with the best value.
We will be at AEA Orlando 2023, Booth 731 with some exciting news! Be sure and stop by at the show or call us anytime.  You can also send us a note by clicking here.

